
 

Eggcellent Egg Competition 

 

Now that it is nearly Easter, we are having a special competition. 
We would like you to get decorating! 

 

You could choose to decorate a single egg or create a scene (e.g. 
from a book) - the choice is yours! 

 

You can use whatever materials you like- you may like to use 
paint, pens, paper shapes, pom-poms or other materials.  

 

Please bring in your egg creations before  

Wednesday 29th March 2023. 

 

The winners will be announced in Friday’s awards assembly.  

All entries will receive a prize! 

 

We look forward to seeing your eggcellent work!  

Have fun! 

 

From, 

St. Joseph’s PTA 


